
From: Richmond, John 
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2015 2:04 PM 
To: Harding Jr, Thomas:(GenCo-Nuc) (thomas.hardingjr@exeloncorp.com); 

Bradshaw, Christopher E:(GenCo-Nuc) 
(christopher.bradshaw@exeloncorp.com) 

Cc: Rogge, John; Robinson, Jay 
Subject: NRC Fire Protection Inspection at Ginna 
Attachments: Ginna Document Request for Appendix R Licensing Basis.docx 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
The Ginna License Amendment Request (LAR) to transition Ginna's fire protection program 
licensing basis from 10 CFR 50 Appendix R to the National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) 
805 is in progress, and may or may not be completed by the scheduled date for Ginna's 
Triennial Fire Protection Inspection.  The notification for the Triennial Fire Protection Inspection, 
along with a Request for Information (i.e., the document request list) was sent to you on May 26, 
2015 (ML15147A004).  That document request list, dated May 26, 2015, was based on the 
expectation that Ginna’s fire protection program licensing basis would transition to NFPA 805 
prior to the start of the NRC inspection.   
 
A revised document request list is attached to this email.  The revised list reflects the 
differences between those documents needed for an Appendix R licensing basis verses an 
NFPA 805 licensing basis, by deleting documents specific to NFPA 805 (shown in strike-out) 
and adding additional documents specific to Appendix R (yellow highlighting).  Please note that 
the majority of the document request list has remained unchanged. 
 
In addition, for an Appendix R licensing basis facility, the NRC team will use Inspection 
Procedure 71111.05T (not 71111.05XT). 
 
The schedule for the inspection remains unchanged, as follows: 
 

•         Information Gathering Visit:                September 1 - 3, 2015 
•         On-Site Inspections:                           September 14 - 18, 2015 and  

                                                                        September 28 - October 2, 2015 
 
If you have any questions regarding this information request, please contact me as soon as 
possible. 
 
A copy of this email and its attachment will be available electronically for public inspection in the 
NRC Public Document Room or from the Publically Available Records (PARS) component of 
the NRC's document system (ADAMS). 
 
 
John Richmond 
NRC Senior Reactor Inspector 
(610) 337-5220 
 


